
TOWN MANAGER SEARCH 

The Board of Selectmen, through Municipal Resources, Inc. (MRI), is seeking 

input from the community about the major issues and challenges facing the 

Town, as well as the personal attributes, leadership qualities, and other 

relevant experience for the next Town Manager.  Residents can provide input 

via email to Municipal Resources, Inc. at: hanovertm@mrigov.com.  In 

addition, MRI will be available to meet with interested residents on December 

18, 2017 at Hanover High School in the Multi-purpose room, from 5:30 p.m. -

7:00 p.m. 
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